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This bill along with other bills makes it quite clear that the Democratic Party is doing 

everything it can to delay or deny the purchase, ownership, and carry of firearms for 

defense of self, others, or defense of the state. Delaying for 72 additional hours on 

top of the other delays already imposed is a clear infringement. Under SCOTUS 

decisions the only building or land restricted for carry are the 1791 prohibitions on 

carry at the legislature, courthouses or poling places. 

 

So for the above reasons I oppose this bill. Vote no. 


